
 

 

For Immediate Release:                                    For media inquiries only, contact:  
December 3, 2021                                               Lynthia Ross  
                                                                             (706) 533-8176  The Richmond County Board of Education (RCBOE) has achieved the 

status of the Georgia School Boards Association’s (GSBA) 2021 Exemplary School Board recognition.  
 
“All of the members of our Board of Education are committed to serving with distinction while keeping 
our primary mission in mind, providing the guidance and oversight of the Richmond County School 
System,” says Charlie Hannah, Board of Education President. 

https://gsba.com/board-development/awards-recognition/

